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Summary of the meeting of November 16, 2010

Minister Alberto del Castillo, Alternate Representative of Mexico and Vice Chair of the CAAP, presided over the meeting at the request of the Working Group Chair.  He opened the meeting and presented for consideration the order of business (CAAP/GT/RVPP-67/10 rev. 1), which was adopted as presented.
1. Presentation of the proposed training plan for OAS staff members and for the staff of the member states’ delegations on the process of costing draft resolutions, pursuant to resolution CP/RES. 971 

The Chair of the meeting introduced the topic, noting that resolution CP/RES. 971, adopted by the Permanent Council at its meeting of April 28, 2010, requested the General Secretariat to develop and complete, by December 31, 2010, a training program for its staff members and for the staff of the member states’ delegations on the process of costing draft resolutions.  Minister del Castillo said that the Working Group Chair, in a message issued before the meeting, had requested that the member states’ comments on expectations for the format of the new template for resolutions be gathered; on the basis of the Group’s recommendations, a new template would be distributed for consideration and application in the training program.

In that connection, the floor was offered to Dr. Ricardo Graziano, Director of the Department of Planning and Evaluation of the Secretariat for Administration and Finance, who presented the training plan to the Working Group.  Mr. Graziano’s presentation was distributed before the meeting as document CAAP/GT/RVPP-65/10. 

The delegations exchanged ideas on the scope of the training course, the dates on which it would be offered, and the methodology presented in order to advance the templates process.
According to the dates indicated by the Secretariat and proposed by the Chair, an initial version of the course would be given on November 30 and December 1, and a second version on December 14 and 15. 

2. Other business
There being no further comments, the meeting was called to a close.
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